
File No. 16-0037-567 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the donation of a Community 
Appreciation Event for Chief Charlie Beck for the benefit of the Los Angeles Police Department 
(LAPD). 

Recommendation for Council action: 

ACCEPT the donation of a Community Appreciation Event for Chief Charlie Beck, valued at 
$75,000, from the Los Angeles Police Foundation for the benefit of the LAPD; and, THANK the 
donor for this generous donation. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: None submitted by the Board of Police Commissioners. Neither the 
City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has completed a financial analysis of 
this report. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 

SUMMARY 

In a report to the Board dated May 18, 2018, attached to the Council file, the LAPD 
recommends that the Board approve the donation of a Community Appreciation Event for Chief 
Charlie Beck from the Los Angeles Police Foundation for the benefit of the LAPD. The LAPD 
reports that members of the LAPD, the city family, local, State and Federal officials, public safety 
partners and the community will come together to extend their heartfelt appreciation to Chief 
Beck and thank him for 42 years of dedicated service to the people of Los Angeles. The 
donation will cover event related costs including food, entertainment, rentals, signage, the 
production of a tribute video, and the gift of a commemorative shadow box. At the meeting held 
on June 27, 2018, your Public Safety Committee considered this matter. After an opportunity for 
public comment was held, the Committee recommended that Council approve the donation of a 
Community Appreciation Event for Chief Charlie Beck for the benefit of the LAPD, as 
recommended by the Board, as detailed above. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for 
its consideration. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 

MEM!ilER VOTE 
ENGLANDER: YES 
O'FARRELL: ABSENT 
BUSCAINO: YES 
RYU: YES 
RODRIGUEZ: YES 


